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Catholic Archdiocese of Adelaide  

Friday, 30 June 2023 

Important: Workers Compensation and Injury Management 

RE: Change of Claims Provider 

Catholic Church Insurance (CCI) has been managing workers’ compensation claims on behalf 

of the Catholic Church Endowment Society Inc. (CCES) for over 30 years.  As recently reported 

in the media, CCI’s business is changing across Australia, and this will have an impact on 

workers’ compensation in South Australia. 

What does this mean for you? 

CCES have engaged Lawson Risk Management (Lawson) to provide claims management 

services from 1 July 2023.  Lawson are South Australian based specialists in injury and claims 

management.  

The ongoing stability of claims management for injured employees is of paramount importance 

to the Catholic Church Endowment Society Inc.  The agreements between CCES and Lawson 

are designed to guarantee the highest levels of service for you. 

To facilitate a smooth transition, we would request that from 1 July 2023 that if you are involved 

in an accident or do something that causes you to suffer an injury at work you should: 

• advise your manager or contact your Return-to-Work Coordinator (RRTWC),

immediately – who will assist you with the next steps.

• Complete an incident report.

• Consider making a claim if you require, treatment for your injury, time off work or are

likely to require modifications to your work duties.

Any correspondence / claims paperwork is to be emailed to Lawson via 

admin@lawsonrisk.com.au citing your employer.   

If you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to reach out to myself either by email 

dnation@cshwsa.org.au or mobile 0417 534 020. 

Respectfully yours, 

Debbie Nation 

Director Catholic Safety & Injury Management SA 
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